
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 29, 1996 

 

John Gunther 

The Toy Works 

Fiddler’s Elbow Road 

Middle Falls, NY 12848 

 

Dear Mr. Gunther, 

 

I am writing to advise you of the actions we are taking with respect to the materials you faxed me on 

October 23, 1995.  I have given your fax and the Edwards-Rose letter to our Chief Analyst for 

Military Records, who will work with the Department of Defense to locate whatever records can be 

found regarding “The Geneva Diplomat.”  We will also pursue a similar inquiry through the Central 

Intelligence Agency.   

 

Should any materials be found that are relevant to the assassination of President Kennedy, the 

Assassination Records Review Board will examine them in accordance with the provisions of the 

President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act for the purpose of releasing them to 

the JFK Collection in the National Archives. 

 

Thank you for forwarding the Edwards-Rose letter to me.  We appreciate your interest and support. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 


